
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 

announcements for the upcoming week at our school.   There is no school on Monday, 

October 31st.  Classes resume on Tuesday, November 1st.  The last day to turn in your 

fundraiser envelopes is Tuesday.  Also on Tuesday, there is an English Learner 

Advisory Council or ELAC meeting at 2:30 pm.  Wednesday is a late start day.  School 

begins at 9:30 for all students.  Also on Wednesday, there is a DAC/DELAC meeting at 

5:30.  The Zoom links for all meetings are posted on Class Dojo and the school website.  

All parents are invited to attend both meetings.  There is a school board meeting on 

Thursday evening at 7:30.  Congratulations to Khai Tri Doan who will be recognized as 

the Shuey 6th grade Student of the Month.   

Thank you for listening and have a great evening! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


